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Civic Licensing

From: George Stewart 

Sent: 09 August 2021 11:23

To: Civic Licensing

Subject: Objection

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

I write to air concerns regarding the above event.  

Dunkeld is a small town, relying on tourism in order to thrive and is a jewel in the Perthshire crown.  

To host such an event in 2021 is frankly ridiculous, for several reasons.  
Restrictions on parking would seriously damage local businesses, parking is already ridiculous.  
Orange marches are, in my view, sectarian to the core. They should have no place in our society.  
There is no historical reason for this event to commence.  
In holding a march the reputation of Dunkeld, and Perthshire as a whole, is brought into question.  

Hopefully you do the right thing and reject this, and future, events.  

Regards.  

George Stewart 
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